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Fulfen Primary School

Rugeley Road

BURNTWOOD

Staffordshire

WS7 9BJ

Telephone:  01543 226070
E-mail: Office @fulfen.staffs.sch.uk
Headteacher: Miss Jane Davies  
6/11/2018
Dear Parents/carers,

It is with much sadness that I have to inform you that Mrs Carly Tranter will be leaving Fulfen Primary School at Christmas. She has secured a promotion in a much larger primary school within Burton. 

I wish to thank Mrs Tranter for her outstanding service to Fulfen Primary School. During her time here, Mrs Tranter has worked tirelessly in making Fulfen’s School vision come true. Her ability to lead on improving the outcomes for all pupils here has been exceptional. Mrs Tranter has made an enormous impact here at Fulfen as Assistant Headteacher and SENCo/Leader of Inclusion since 2014. Mrs Tranter has always been tremendously passionate about all children and in particular, children with additional needs and from disadvantaged backgrounds. I know that she will now serve to have a positive impact on many more children’s lives. We will all miss Mrs Tranter’s drive and passion. 

Mrs Tranter also wanted to pass on some words of thanks…

“I would like to take this opportunity to thank all parents/carers and grandparents for their support over the years. Incredibly, I have been at Fulfen for 10 years, however, I have been extremely honoured to have been the Assistant Headteacher and SENCo/Leader of Inclusion since 2014.

I have loved every single minute of my time at Fulfen and it is with a heavy heart that I will be leaving at Christmas. An opportunity has arisen in an even bigger school but in a very deprived area, and in the school in which I started my career. I always vowed one day I would go back and hopefully help change the outcomes of pupils in deprivation.

Fortunately, I feel I can still support the school and Miss Davies in the capacity of a governor and a School Leader of Education. I would also like to take this opportunity to thank Miss Davies for her professional support and encouragement in mentoring me as a Leader over the past four years. Together, I feel we have been able to create an outstanding inclusive environment where Ofsted could not offer any further developments to this area at Fulfen. I know that the dedicated staff will continue to strive to ensure that all pupils get the very best provision.

I will miss everyone dearly.

Thank you for your continued support” 
Carly Tranter
I am sure you will all join me in wishing Mrs Tranter all the best in her new job. She will be greatly missed by all of us.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Davies
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